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Davos elite told to pay attention to huge income gap
No real wage increase in US in 40 years
Collective bargaining, decent living wages needed
_________________________________________
This is a RadioLabour Special Report recorded on Thursday, January 19, 2017. I'm Marc Belanger.
Labour representatives at the world economic forum taking place in Davos Switzerland January 17-20 are calling on the government and corporate elite there to pay attention to the huge gap between corporate profits and what workers earn. Philip Jennings, the General-Secretary of UNI global union spoke at one of the Forum’s sessions. UNI represents some 20 million workers in 900 unions around the world. It members work in the skills and services sectors. Mr Jennings was asked about stagnant wages by the session moderator, Megan Murphy – the editor of Bloomberg Business Week.
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And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, iTunes,  mobile phones, union websites and community radio stations. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.
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